
  

 

WATER & NATURAL RESOURCES NEWS 
 

Madera and Chowchilla 
Subbasin Updates  

  

Friendly reminder to join the online public workshop on the 
Chowchilla Subbasin 2025 Revised GSP scheduled today 
January 24, 2025 at 10:00am. The workshop will be held 

on Zoom. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_SHK05Q3ZRcS7LG5LNbBwNA


 

 
 
 



 

View PDF Flyer 
Chowchilla Subbasin 2025 Revised GSP 

  

  

 

2025 Madera Subbasin Joint GSP Amendment 
and Public Hearing  

 
A reminder that on January 28, 2025, at 1:30 p.m., the Madera 

County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 
their special meeting in the Board of Supervisors' Chambers, 
located at the Madera County Government Center, 200 West 

4th Street, Madera, CA 93637. 
 

The hearing will focus on the adoption of the Madera 
Subbasin Joint GSP Plan 2025 Amendment. The meeting will 

also be live-streamed on the Madera County Board Meeting 
portal for those unable to attend in person. 

 
To review the 2025 Madera Subbasin Joint GSP Amendment 
in advance, visit https://www.maderacountywater.com/madera-

subbasin/. 
  

 

CONTACT US 

  
 

 

For questions, please call (559) 662-8015, email WNR@maderacounty.com, visit 
our website, 

or schedule an appointment. 
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